
 

 

A great big THANK YOU to the Rotary Club of Toronto! 
 
In May, the Rotary Club of Toronto provided Harmony Hall, an SRCHC 
program, an extremely generous donation: a new 2021 Honda HRV!  
 
Their continued support enables our transportation team to provide safe 
and affordable rides to East York seniors for their medical, social and 
program needs. We are grateful for this wonderful gift! 
 
For more information or to register for the transportation service, please call 
Sindy or Lisa at Harmony Hall (416-752-8868). 


